
 

 

TOWN OF POUND RIDGE  

PLANNING BOARD 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

Please be advised that on Thursday, February 25, 2021, the Planning Board of the Town 

of Pound Ridge will conduct a public hearing for the Preliminary and Final Subdivision 

Approval Application for the Simpson Subdivision, 115 Barnegat Road. Block 9457, Lot 

1. This application is for splitting 6.739 acres into 2 lots; lot 1 consisting of 3.230 acres 

and existing 1 story frame residence and lot 2 consisting of 3.509 acres.  No new 

construction or other physical disturbance is proposed. Zoning District: R-3A, Acres: 

6.739  

 

The meeting will be conducted at virtually via Zoom. 

   

Zoom Link:  https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84145723298 

 

Dial in number:  929.205.6099 Meeting ID: 841 4572 3298 

 

All those so wishing may then be heard.   

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Christeen CB Dür 

Administrator 

 


